Iima, Yamuary 10, 1956

Dr, E, Lovell Becker,
Medical College of Virginia,
Hospital Division,

1200 East Broad St.,
Richmend 19, Virginia.

. Dear Dr, Becker :

Please accept my appreciation for your kind
remittance of the letter of Mr. Brown at the Brinkman Company
concerning the work with capillaries. The information is very
helpful,

I am working now as much &5 I can in the writing of the reports
and the monograph, My plans are to start the study of human
capillaries us socon us possible and when we get the new equip-
ment from U.S, I am sure that meny more questions will be sent
to you at that time.

Lozano is in New York at this time and I hope you are able to
gee him in theynesr future,

With best regurds £o Mrs. Bocker and you,

Dr. Alberto Hurtado



